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(Docket Nos 23-SB-100 and 23-OIR-01 

The NEM3 decision made by the California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC) was 
based on a cost/benefit analysis that underestimated the benefits of solar power while 
overestimating its costs. Several groups are pushing a lawsuit to compel the CPUC to 
reconsider NEM3, taking into account all the benefits of rooftop solar. These groups are 
also pursuing this goal in other forums, including the California Legislature through AB 
2256 (Friedman) and the California Energy Commission (CEC). Although the CEC does 
not directly control the CPUC, the CPUC must align its cost/benefit analysis with the 
CEC's.  
 
To get rooftop solar growing again, the CEC adoption of the petition is a must 


